TANQUE VERDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 13
NOTICE OF THE GOVERNING BOARD

Monday, February 20, 2017, 7:00 a.m. — 8:00 a.m.
District Superintendent Candidate Application Review
Tanque Verde Unified School District Administrative Office — Board Room
2300 N. Tanque Verde Loop Rd.
Tucson, AZ
(520) 749-5751

Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.01, notice is hereby given that three or more Board
members of the Tanque Verde Unified School District Governing Board may
gather on Monday, February 20, 2017 to review candidate applications for the
District Superintendent position beginning at 7:00 a.m.

Dated this 15th day of February 2017
Tanque Verde Unified School District No. 13



